
5/9/23

PARISH LIFE MEETING MINUTES

I. MEETING CALLED TO ORDER AT 6:30 BY DAN WHO LED US IN PRAYER FOR A SERVANT FOR

GOD.

II. Attendance: Dan Eckstein, Cathleen Nordling, Jane Richmond, Jodi

Rehovsky, April Brejcha, Nick and Katrina Brault, AmyWentworth, Leon

Breun, Cami Huss

III. New business:

A. Craft after Mass on Sunday May 28th: Jane will lead the craft of Be Kind: Fruits of the

Spirit for Kids to coincide with Pentecost. This will be the last craft until September

B. Jane reported April’s craft making 3 crosses went well. Cost was $130 and was

donated.

C. Brenda from Faith Formation asked Jane for 150 cupcakes for the Senior’s

recognition. It is the same Sunday as NewMembers (May 21) She also asked for 2

volunteers to help serve drinks. They are needed after Communion at the 10:00

Mass.

D. Newmembers May 21st

1. Divided the NewMember list for the committee to make calls. Dan assigned a

divided list to volunteers and will email the list. Keep track of numbers

attending. Remind group of date and time (8 & 10) Mass on May 21. Ask which

Mass they plan to attend. Leave a message and remind that a text response is

fine. There will be a newmember check in sign at both entrances to the Great

Hall. Amy will make signs. Jodi will follow up with Kathy B. about a new video to

play during coffee.

2. Volunteers needed to help serve coffee and rolls as well as sign in for new

members before each Mass. Cathleen and Gale along with Mary Lou and Paul will

do the 7:00-7:15 shift to get coffee started and rolls ready. The Brault’s will

work the 10:00 shift. 2 more are needed then and 1 person to be present for

both Masses. Dan will check and see if he can cover that.

E. Mission/Purpose statement. Cathleen will take existing statements and add some of

our ideas and send out a draft for a new statement.use



F. Cami presented an idea for a hog roast on June 24th the feast of St. John the Baptist.

All agreed to add to the event for next year, just not enough time for this June.

G. Amy agreed to be the Treasurer for the group!! Budget for next year is $2,300 but

may need to be increased to cover extra costs including the Easter Vigil celebration

that was previously donated.

H. Katrina will organize and plan the twice a month walks for the summer. She will get

information to Kathy B. for the bulletin. Walks will be the 1st and 3rd Wednesdays of

the month starting on June 7 and running until 3rd Wednesday of August. Walker's

will meet at Big Ole and walk for an hour or so.

Ended meeting with a Glory Be

Meeting Adjourned at 7:35
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